
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 23-24 MAY 2011  

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0501) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network     

Senator Cash  (L&CA 117) asked: 

In relation to the response to question 190 from the February 2011 Estimates hearing, 
update, is the figure in relation to the total of self-harm incidents and in relation to children 
and minors higher than in previous years? 

Answer: 

The number of self-harm incidents was higher in 2010/2011 compared to previous 
financial years. 

 


